SPWG Report

The SPWG is finishing the corrections to the future year cases.

Comments for the OGRR 121 are being reviewed by the group.

A subgroup is analyzing the Relay Misoperation data that has been submitted to ERCOT in order to develop a summary.   The findings will be further evaluated at the November meeting. 

The group is scheduled to meet in Austin (hosted by Austin Energy) on November 21-22, 2002.

